
21st July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT – WALTON-ON-THE-NAZE – THURSDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 2023 

Robins, Kestrels, Woodpeckers and Kingfishers classes will be visiting Walton-On-The-Naze on Thursday 
21st September. The purpose of this visit will be to investigate a coastal location, which is linked to our work 
in geography next term. 

We shall leave school promptly at 9.15 a.m. returning back to school before home time.  A voluntary 
contribution of £12.75 is requested towards the cost of the visit, this includes the cost of an ice-lolly. 
Unfortunately if there is insufficient support the visit will be unable to go ahead.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me or Mrs Christian if this would cause any financial hardship. All children will need the following 
items for the visit: 
 

 A packed lunch and drink (the school can provide this)   Waterproof jacket 
 Comfortable walking shoes (trainers/not sandals) 
 A small beach spade and small carrier bag to collect fossils and shells. 
   

WE WOULD LIKE CHILDREN TO WEAR SCHOOL UNIFORM.  POCKET MONEY WILL NOT BE NEEDED. 

Please make an appointment with Mrs Bailey-Whyte if your child has an EHCP, so we can make appropriate 
plans to support your child on this visit. 

If your child is prone to travel sickness or needs medication for asthma during the day, please contact your 
child’s class teacher before the day of the visit. Another letter will go out next term with final details and 
reminders. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hannah Cleary 

Year 2 Lead 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN THE FORM BELOW  

ONLY IF YOU CANNOT PAY ON-LINE VIA PARENTMAIL 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT, WALTON-ON-THE-NAZE – THURSDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 2023 

Payment for this can be made on line via Parentmail (after 6 p.m. this evening), or please complete and 
return this form together with payment in an envelope marked Walton on the Naze by Friday 8th September 
(any cheques to be made payable to John Ray Infant School). 
 
Please tick the box below if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch. (Please only order this if 
you are not going to send your child into school with a packed lunch on the day of the visit) 
  

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch. ( □ Ham or  □ Cheese ) 

 
I give consent for my child to go on the visit to Walton on the Naze on Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Signed....................................……………………………....……………………………  Parent/Carer          
 
Name of Child……............………………….........................………………  Class ………………………… 

 
2023/24 – letters/visits – Walton on the Naze 

BREAKDOWN OF COSTS 

 

Coaches (including parking)   £ 1260.00  

Ice-Lolly (£1.30 each)   £  143.00 

     £ 1403.00 

Divided by 110 children = £     12.75 

       


